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4 October 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
The deadline for secondary school applications is the 31st October 2016. As you are 
aware all applications are now to be completed online. 
 
If you would like to help with this we are holding two drop in sessions on: 
 

Thursday 13th October 8.45 – 9.30 p.m. 
Friday 14th October 2.30 – 3.10p.m. 

 
Please bring with you your personal login and your email address and we will be 
very willing to help. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Lister 
TAC Manager 


